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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Port of Leith - Approaches Dredge 

    

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around the 23rd December 2024, until on or around 
30th April 2025. Dredging operations will take place in the approaches to the Port of Leith. 
 
The following vessels will be utilised over the duration of the works: 
 

Type Vessel name Dimension (m) Callsign 

Trailer Dredger Causeway L: 92.10 B: 19.00 5BVB3 

Trailer Dredger Shoalway L: 90.00 B: 19.00 5BYP2 

Backhoe dredger Magnor L: 72.00 B: 20.40 5BLS4 

Push tug 501/502 Union Topaz L: 33.00 B: 11.00 5BSF3 

Push tug 501/502 Union Onyx L: 33.00 B: 11.00 5BSE5 

Split hopper barge Terraferre 501 L: 94.31 B: 16.55 N/A 

Split hopper barge Terraferre 502 L: 94.31 B: 16.55 N/A 

Survey launch Aramis L: 11.40 B: 3.50 MYVT5 

 
These activities will require the vessels to transit to and from the Narrow Deep deposit sites several 
times per day.  
 
During all dredging and survey operations the vessels will display lights and shapes as required by 
international regulations, will advise Leith Harbour of all movements and will maintain a listening 
watch on VHF Channel 71 and 12. 
 

Status of previously published notices:  

 
 NtMs 25, 53, 73, and 107 of 2024 remain in force 

 
 

Issued by:  

Scott Cameron 

Senior Harbour Master 


